
AUTOMOTIVE
INSTALLATION &
SERVICE

We offer a complete, one-
stop-shop solution that

includes the design,
installation, and servicing of

lifts, fluid dispensing systems,
and compressors tailored to

meet your specific needs.

Whether you run an
independent repair shop or a
large automotive dealership,

D&H United is your trusted
partner in selecting the right

automotive equipment.

ABOUT US:
D&H United Fueling Solutions
is a leading supplier of
petroleum fueling and EV
charging system equipment,
installation, and service
across the United States. 



 Our partnerships with
industry-leading brands like

Rotary Lifts, Graco Fluid
Handling, Lincoln,

Champion, and Saylor-Beall
air compressors allow us to
provide reliable equipment

for both new automotive
facilities and upgrades to

existing ones.

D&H United Fueling
Solutions dispatches
certified automotive

technicians to inspect,
maintain, and repair

automotive equipment
across the United States. 

At D&H United, we
professionally install or

replace all the products we
distribute, ensuring that you
receive the highest quality

service and support.

Installation
Service/Repair

Inspections
And More!

WHAT WE
OFFER:

OUR SERVICES:

OUR
PARTNERSHIPS

DH-UNITED.COM

EMAIL@DH-UNITED.COM

CONTACT US:
833-543-0101

We can service all major brands.


